
How a Bill Becomes a Law in Wisconsin
Personal responsibility is the foundation of homeschooling in Wisconsin. Knowing how the legislative process
works, and getting involved, are vital to protecting our homeschooling freedoms.

Get to know Wisconsin homeschool law so you clearly understand what the law requires and, perhaps more
importantly, what it doesn’t require. Learn to work with your legislators, regardless of their political party. Do not
push for new legislation.

The long-standing homeschool laws in Wisconsin are working. Learn more at www.homeschooling-whpa.org.

Adapted from https://legis.wisconsin.gov/about/follow
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